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State Plan Amendments

Copay Update
- American Indians are NOT subject to copays.
- AHCCCSis in the process of reviewing and updating its copayment schedule. The time

line, amounts and services subject to copays will be updated since last presented to
tribes on 9/19/13.

- AHCCCS is planning to implement copays for the new adult group (100-133% FPL)
beginning 10/1/14 as follows:

Service Copay Amount
Pharmacy $4.00
o) H .
Office Visits 10% of cost paid by Agency (set by an average of included

service codes)

10% of cost paid by Agency (set by an average of included

Outpatient professional therapies .
P P P service codes)

Non-emergency use of the ER $8.00

10% of cost paid by Agency (set by an average of included

Non-emergency surgery service codes)

Taxis for non-emergency medical Up to 10% of cost paid by Agency (set by an average of included
transportation service codes for urban areas only)

Inpatient Stay $75.00

Third Party Liability
- Updates the State Plan to reflect current practices and procedures such as data matches
and exchange of information.

0 Data matches with the Arizona Department of Transportation for accident data
0 Data matches with the Industrial Commission of Arizona for workman’s
compensation data.
- Since it has been a long time since our last TPL SPA, we’re also including several other
general updates to make the TPL State Plan current.

Hospital Presumptive Eligibility (HPE)
- See Power Point




Waivers

DSH 2014 technical update

Updates Exhibit 3 to Att. C in the 1115 Waiver to reflect revised Disproportionate Share
Hospital (DSH) pool funding amounts for SPY 2014

Tuba City Regional health Care Corporation

One of the largest 638 facilities, Tuba City Regional Health Care Corporation located on
Navajo Nation, has recently had to absorb the cost of care for the population
incarcerated within the Navajo Detention Facility at Tuba City, even though these
patients are federal trustees for whom the facility would otherwise be receiving
reimbursement from Medicaid.

Lack of availability of Medicaid funding for the care provided to these inmates is proving
unsustainable for the Tuba City Regional Health Care Corporation, one of the most
critical providers of care to the American Indian Medicaid enrolled population in
Arizona.

AHCCCS is proposing to preserve access to care for a critical Medicaid population that is
largely American Indian living in rural and frontier areas; and collect data to establish a
line item within the Indian Health Services budget as more of these facilities are built on
reservation.

AHCCCS is accepting public comments on this DRAFT proposal through June 27, 2014.
See the draft proposal for more information:
http://www.azahcccs.gov/reporting/federal/waiver.aspx.




